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Minutes of Selectmen’s Meeting 

Video/teleconference meeting 

September 2, 2020 
Fire Headquarters – 6:00 p.m. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:04 p.m.  Present were First Selectman James B. Cosgrove, Second 

Selectman Raymond Dunbar and Third Selectman Angela M. Higgins.  Also present were: Jon Mulhern, 
Police Chief; Margaret Luberta, Human Resources Director; Perry Maresca, Economic Development 

Commission; Lisa Arpin, Town Clerk; RTM Members: Ray Ingraham and Carolyn Sires; and Wayne 

Cooke. 
 

Motion made by Selectwoman Higgins to approve the minutes from August 19, 2020.  Seconded by 

Selectman Dunbar.  Vote unanimous. 
 

Motion made by Selectman Dunbar to approve an employment contract between the Town of Branford 

and Deputy Police Chief John Alves.  Seconded by Selectwoman Higgins.  Vote unanimous. 

 
Wayne Cooke addressed the Board and read two letters he sent to the Board concerning public meetings 

and the Housing Authority. 

 
Wayne Cooke also presented several slides concerning the Tabor property, Atlantic Wharf, Medlyn Farm, 

Housing Authority, IW Investigation, and the Daniel Cosgrove Animal Shelter. 

 

Motion made by Selectwoman Higgins to adjourn the meeting at 6:40 p.m.  Seconded by Selectman 
Dunbar.  Vote unanimous. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

 
Trista Milici 

Clerk 


